
From: Jack Morris <jmor513@gmail.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/2/2016 9:44:31 AM
Subject: Haile Mine

Dear Ms Adams

This is a follow up email to previous emails and repeated phone calls to you since February regarding 
what should be a simple task:

Could I plese get copies of press releases and other public statements made by Gov. Haley about the 
Haile Gold Mine in Lancaster County?  I would also like to know if any communication between 
the governor and various state agencies, such as DHEC, during the permitting process is available to 
the public.

As previously stated, I am writing a book on the history and rebirth of the mine commissioned by the 
owners.  The mine has a wonderful, and largely untold history, which should make the book of 
interest to a wide audience of South Carolinians.  It will also underscore the importance of corporate 
development in an economically depressed area of the state, something that I would think has the 
Governor's support.

I would appreciate hearing from you.

jack morris
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